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Assemblyman Santabarbara and the  
American Red Cross are coming to your 

neighborhood to install no cost smoke alarms

MAY
7



Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara:  
No cost ‘Sound the Alarm’ home visits in your neighborhood 
Seven lives are lost due to home fires every day, but having working smoke alarms can cut the risk of death by half. 
Assemblyman Santabarbara is partnering with the American Red Cross to install up to three free smoke alarms and 
share critical safety information with the community to help ensure your family is prepared in the event of an emergency.

Since 2014, the Sound the Alarm program has:
•	 Saved 715 lives
•	 Installed more than 2 million fire alarms
•	 Helped make over 800,000 homes safer 

When: Saturday, May 7 • 8 a.m. - 3 p.m.
The event will kick off at Hagaman Volunteer Fire Department, 126 S. Pawling St., Hagaman. 

Sign up today! Call us for a no cost smoke alarm at 518-382-2941. 

Questions? Need more information? I’m here to help.
Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara • 2550 Riverfront Center • Amsterdam, NY 12010 • 518-843-0227 • SantabarbaraA@nyassembly.gov 


